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A HISTORIC ACHIEVEMENT FOR THE KAMRA AND 

THE PROFESSION 

 

Earlier today the Minister Jonathan Attard formally appointed the Kamra tal-Periti as its 

lead consultant in the drafting of the National Building and Construction Codes of Malta. 

This is a historic milestone for the Kamra, after having campaigning incessantly for the 

implementation of its A Modern Building and Construction Regulation Framework for Malta 

first published in draft form in 2019, during the rapid succession of building collapses in 

various towns of Malta. 

Through today’s agreement, the public sector and the industry stakeholders will be 

brought together to work towards a shared objective – that of implementing the 

recommendations regarding the building and construction codes outlined in the Sofia 

public inquiry report and adopting European standards and best practices over a period of 

three years. 

The formation of the National Building Council, which brought together the two principal 

industry stakeholders, KTP and MDA, brought with it a spirit of ambition and determination 

to turn a page as quickly as possible on the negative impacts the industry carries and 

should responsibility for driving the necessary change forward. 

The Kamra is honoured to have earned the trust of the Government and the industry 

stakeholders in taking the lead on such an important and delicate task. It is committed to 

living up to the expectations that are being placed on it. 
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https://kamratalperiti.org/a-modern-building-construction-regulation-framework-for-malta/

